From: Gemma Fentiman Sent: 17 January 2021 19:15

To: Planning
Cc: John Fentiman

Subject: - Planning objection - 2020/5574/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs

We live at number 5 Daleham Mews.

We believe that allowing the above planning application would set a bad precedent blocking the view and light to houses on the South side of Daleham Mews.

We also think it is worth noting that the proposal is by no means 'minor' or even only a 'roof extension', as it is described in the application.

We would be grateful if you would take our views into consideration.

Yours faithfully

Gemma Fentiman and John Fentiman